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President’s Letter… Audrey Borja 

      Hello everyone! 

Happy New Year!  I hope that your new year has started off on a bright side and that you all are well.  

The last year was a tough one and I hope that your families are well and safe.  We have all endured 

challenges and hardships. Please know that our thoughts of our members were constant throughout 

2020. Now, may we have an optimistic outlook as we venture forward. Our dance venue is still 

closed, but there is light at the end of the tunnel. Stay tuned as we all get our vaccines and gear up 

to gather again. For those of us that have had health issues or family loses, our prayers for you con-

tinue.  We all need extra strength to accept heart aches.  As I write to you there is not much to share 

other than to let you know we are still closed.  The Moose Lodge follows the state restrictions and 

will open up for us as soon as they can.  On a happy note, Craig Jennings has (2) DJ shows now for 

your pleasure. On Sunday from 6 to 7 is CJ’s Boogie Woogie Dance Party on WWER FM 88.1 with 

his Beach Breeze and Grooves show.  And, on Tuesday he is featured from 10-11p.m on Jukinold-

ies.com. Tune in and join Craig as he plays the music we all love. He also can chat or take requests 

during the show at craig@jukinoldies.com.  Happy Birthday to everyone for the months of January, 

February and March. We can do the birthday dance from home and send good wishes through the 

cloud! Don’t worry about getting older, we are all in the same boat.  But, it is a matter of attitude to 

feel good and be grateful! The pandemic has definitely brought us to a sense of reality: do not take 

anything for granted. Most important: count your blessings and love your family. So, until we meet 

again, take care, keep good spirits and watch our Bugle Calls for updates.   

                               May the good times roll come back to us~                                                                                     
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